
   

  OAKHILL DRIVE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

Canteen Note for Children with Allergies 
 

February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Occasionally families may forget to put in their child’s lunch order or forget their lunch 
altogether. When this occurs, teachers will send the student to the canteen who will offer a 
sandwich (honey, vegemite, jam or cheese) or an apple. Hot food is not an option. A note 
requesting payment for their lunch will then be sent home with the student. 
 
Please fill out the slip below and return it to the school canteen. The canteen staff will keep 
the information you provide on file for the year and will refer to it as required. It is very 
important that you remind your child to identify themselves to canteen staff as having a 
food allergy. 
 
Your assistance in this matter is most appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
Helen Williams and Liz Young       Betty Ploeg   
Canteen Managers        Principal 
odpscanteen@gmail.com 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Please return to the School Canteen. 

 
 

 
Child’s Name ____________________________________________ Class ___________ 

 

 

Food Allergy (please list)___________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Suggested sandwich permitted _______________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

Parent’s Name ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact number__________________________________________________________ 
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